School Return – September 2021
Drop-off & Collections
	Arrival Time

	Classes
	Departure Time
	Gate

	8.50am
	1st Class (Martina)
	2.30pm
	B

	
	2nd Class (Derek & Sharon)
	
	A

	
	4th Class (Siobhan / Eimear / Jenny) 
	
	B

	
	6th Class (Therese / Yvonne)
	
	A

	
	
	
	

	9.00am
	3rd Class (Sarah / Anne Marie)
	2.40pm
	B

	
	5th Class (Muireann / Ruth / Catriona)
	
	A

	
	1st Class (Andrea)
	
	B

	
	Outreach Classes
	
	A

	
	
	
	

	9.10am
	Senior Infants (Helen)
	1.50pm
	A

	
	Senior Infants (Fiona)
	
	B

	
	
	
	

	Junior Infants  
	2nd & 3rd September
	9.30am – 11.15am
	

	
	6th – 17th September
	9.30am – 12pm
	

	
	
	
	

	From September 20th September all junior infants will be in for a full day from 9.10am – 1.50pm.



Gate A is beside the flag poles and Gate B is beside the astro-turf.  
Please note that all parents / guardians must wear a mask at all times on the school grounds.  Please ensure to maintain social distancing around and inside the school grounds at all times.  
	For the attention of 1st Class Parents:
Parents / guardians of children in 1st class may accompany their children to their classroom in the morning during the first week (Wednesday 1st – Friday 3rd September).  Andrea and Martina will bring their class to the gate at collection time.  From Monday 6th September, children from 1st class can make their own way to their classroom and will be supervised by staff in the yard.  Please use the footpath at all times when entering and exiting the school grounds, as other students will be using the yard to access the rear of the school.  We would ask that the parents from Martina’s class please leave the school grounds promptly as the other 1st class will be waiting to access the school grounds.  



Sarah’s junior infants should use Gate B and Laura’s junior infants should use Gate A, when entering and exiting the school grounds.
